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Winter 2018— Mark your Calendars!  

 

 Date & Time TBD—there will be a Welcome Back Party in the Social 
Room.  Cocktails (bring your own) and Refreshments will be provided.  
Come meet your neighbors, reconnect with old friends and get to know 
your current and potential Board Members.   

 

 January 18
th

 is the Annual Meeting at 10 am in the Social Room.  All unit 
owners are encouraged to attend and all Ballots to vote on the 2018—
2019 Board members must be received before the counting begins  at 
the Annual Meeting. 

Speaking of counting votes—We need about 6 unit owners 
(who are not running for the Board or related to someone  
who is running for the Board) that can be at the Annual  
Meeting and are willing to help count the votes.  Please let 
Karen know if you are interested in helping with the election 
on the 18

th
. 

* * * * * 

The year in review: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays!   

 

"May your 

walls know 

joy, may 

every room 

hold  

laughter, 

and every 

window 

open to 

great  

possibility" 

 

 

-- Mary Anne Radmacher 

A friendly welcome to those who joined the  
Royal Saxon Community in 2017 - 
 
 Hugh & Sapida Spahic   #223 
 Rolando “Rollie” Gonzalez  #309 
 Nuredin & Gezime Fiseku  #317 
 David & Laurie Nelson  #425 
 James & Linda Osborne  #426 
 Brad & Gail Miller   #512 
 Patrick McElhenney & Yan Ngu #524 
 Robert & Sandy Ricks  #602 
 Daniel & Patricia Barker  #603 
 
Closing in January 2018— 
 Nancy Darsch   #516 

In remembrance of those the one we lost -  

Charlotte Morris    #309 
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What’s Happening— 
 
New Service Area Surface — There is new concrete in the service area making for a much 
smoother process of loading & unloading, and a safer way of getting to and from your car.  And 
it looks so clean and pretty too!  The staff will be maintaining the area with concrete stain and 
pressure washing as needed. 
 

Boats & Kayaks— The Royal Saxon dock is FULL even after 2 long time boaters gave up their 
spaces.  The craft storage area is almost full.  There are only 3 spaces available if you are  
interested.  The addition of the kayak storage rack area has been very popular and the  
additional amenities (gym, floating dock, kayak storage) seem to be attracting lots of young  
energetic buyers.   
 

Reminder— 
 
 
 
 
 
   

We hope your travels bring you safely back to South Florida  

we look forward to your arrival! 

 

From the Royal Saxon Board of  Directors, staff, and myself, 

we wish you the BEST 

this holiday season and throughout the new year!   

 

    Karen Roop 


